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DOJO SHOP1.

This half term, we are focussing on
another one of our Values,
‘Independence.’
We have worked incredibly hard to
teach and model what this means and
looks like.. If your child has come
home with a a sticker- we are so proud
of them!!! See if they can be
independent at home too!

INDEPENDENCE
STICKER 2.

Pupils have been earning dojo
points for certificates.
However, they can now use
these points to also buy prizes.
These range from a pencil to
afternoon tea with Mrs Pask.

What a lovely two weeks it has been! They have flown by! In short space of time we have had World Book

Day, Pancake Day, Arts and Craft Club at lunchtime as well as the introduction of the Dojo Shop for pupils.

Some of the photos for the above are included in this newsletter. There is a lot to look forward to,

Parents’ Evening is coming up and the link to book slots will go live from Monday. Look out for Easter

Posters that will be around school soon. 

We have continued to look at our values and since returning after half term, we have focused on

‘Independence’. This might be as simple as a child putting their coat on or doing their shoe laces up. 

As always please catch me on the school gate, pop to the school office if you would like to ask me

something or email us at enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk. 

Mrs Pask- 07.03.25



3.

EYFS (ROBIN CLASS)

4.
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Start and end of School Day
Although this has been in previous newsletters,

I am still having to ask that pupils are not 

playing with school equipment before or after 

school. The EYFS outdoor provision is as 

important as the inside and often set up ready 

for the day. Please don’t let pupils play on the

equipment. Thank you for your support on this 

matter!

Robin Class have enjoyed

pancake races this week. This

looked lots and lots of fun
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SWAN CLASS
(YEAR 1)5

BARN OWL(YEAR 2) 6
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In Year 1 they have been recapping on their

knowledge of the four seasons. Please ask them

about them at home to see if they can remember.  

The Barn owl class have been on

a trip to Sherwood Forest. They

learnt all about the Major Oak.

They had a lovely day and the

sun was shining.
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KINGFISHER CLASS
(YEAR 3&4)7

8
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Thank you for your support with
World Book Day 2025! Pupils were
very creative with their
costumes. I was very impressed
with the entries to the
competitions. Well done all! 
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This week, Y3 and 4 have been

playing tennis in their PE sessions this week. 

World Book Day

Your paragraph text
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STARLING CLASS (YEAR
5&6)

ATTENDANCE9

10
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We are working really hard on attendance at
school. Miss Allenby’s class had the best
attendance and chose to have cinema time 
as part of their reward. There is a link to
academic progress of a child and their
attendance. Who will have the best 
attendance next half term????

Year 5 and 6 have been busy again

over the last two weeks. They have

been writing persuasive arguments.

E.g. Which are best, cats or dogs?

These have gone on the work to be

proud of display. I enjoyed reading

them. 
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